Dear Sir or Madam,

Greetings! My name is Megan Seppi and although not a ND born
native, we are blessed to call North Dakota home.

As a small family business we encourage you to vote in favor of SB
2386. SB 2386 would increase not only our business sales and
customer base as we live very close to Minnesota but that of many
other cottage food businesses as well! The ability to grow our
businesses would provide a larger revenue of money into ND and
thus more funds would be spent locally in North Dakota as well. We
are raising our children to be entrepreneurs and selling online and
across state lines will also benefit them as they grow up. We are
thankful that ND has excellent provisions in their cottage food laws.
It would be wonderful to take that a step further and allow interstate
commerce and online sales.

Thank you for your time and please vote yes on SB 2386.

- Megan Seppi Cavalier, ND



